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Mrs. Amy James, Superintendent

August 1, 2023

Dear Bearcat Families,

The time for school is upon us and we are so happy to have the opportunity
to be involved in the education of your children. We look forward to seeing
all of our returning students and want to extend a very special welcome to
the new students who will be joining our Bearcat family for the first time.
The Dexter School is a great place to learn!!

Students will arrive on August 24th for the first of 164 days of school.
While the end of school seems so far away, we know how quickly a school
year passes. During this school year, should you have questions or
comments, I encourage you to make contact with the school.
Communication is critical in ensuring a strong partnership with parents and
guardians. I encourage families to stay connected and informed by following
the district/school websites and announcements sent through Thrill Share.

I hope that your summer was enjoyable and your students are ready to begin
the new school year with a renewed enthusiasm. I look forward to a new
year filled with learning and accomplishments. Let’s make it another great
year!!

Important Dates:

8/8-New Student Registration 1-6 p.m. Begin @ Southwest Elementary
8/22-Open House for Central Elementary 5:30-7 p.m.

8/23-Open House for Southwest Elementary 5-7 p.m.

8/23-Stock Your Locker Night at Dexter High School 3-6 p.m.
8/24-First Day of School

8/24-Parent Social at T.S. Hill Middle School 5:30-7 p.m.

Sincerely,

U/ Comes

Amy James



